Gregory LaPorta

From:

Gary Ware [GARY.WARE@BANKOFAMERICA.COM]

Sent:

Wednesday, July 01, 2009 6:17 PM Gregory LaPorta

To:

Subject:

Thank you for your Bank of America refinance inquiry

Dear Gregory:

It was a pleasure speaking with you regarding Bank of America options for refinancing your current mortgage loan. As you requested, I have included links to additional home financing information so that you can learn more about our products and services. Please review this material and call me back as soon as possible at the number listed below to further explore your home loan options. I look forward to speaking with you again and helping you with your refinancing needs.

To learn more about the refinancing process, click here: http://mortgageeducation.bankofamerica.com/refiprocess

To learn more about the different types of refinance loans we offer, click here: http://mortgageeducation.banko famerica.com/refitypes

Sincerely.

Gary Ware Mortgage Loan Officer LL Bank of America 866-375-9908 Ext. 6631 GARY.WARE@BANKOFAMERICA.COM

Click here to see the official Equal Housing Lending Block

Bank of America, N.A., Member FDIC Equal Housing Lender © 2009 Bank of America Corporation. Credit and collateral are subject to approval. Terms and conditions apply. This is not a commitment to lend. Programs, rates, terms and conditions are subject to change without notice.

Privacy and Security